
Pediatric Interactions loves the Dentists!! www.pediatricinteractions.com

Hello! Welcome to the dentist's office. This
is where you will get your teeth cleaned and
checked by the dentist to make sure they
are healthy. Take a seat while you wait!

The dentist's office can seem like a scary
place. There are bright lights, loud sounds,

and sometimes it can be uncomfortable to sit
white someone has their hands in your mouth. 

But the dentist office is a safe place!
Everyone here wants to make sure you are
comfortable while they clean your teeth. If

you need something to change, just let
them know! 

S a f e  P l a c e ! !

The dental hygienist is the person who will
clean your teeth. They will use special tools,
water, and toothpaste to make sure your
teeth are nice and clean. They love to chat
while they clean your teeth so make sure

you come with lots of fun stories to share. 

After the dental hygienist cleans your teeth,
the dentist will come by to look at your
teeth to check for cavities, chips in the

teeth, and anything else that they need to
look at. If you are having any pain in your

mouth, let them know! 

When you finish your appointment, you will
be sent home with a goody bag. You will get
a toothbrush, toothpaste, and floss. All the
tools you need to keep your teeth nice and

healthy! 

You should go to the dentist every 6 months
to make sure your mouth stays really

healthy. You should also make sure you are
brushing your teeth two times a day and

flossing once a day.
Pediatric Interactions loves the dentist and

we hope you do too! 
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